
Hazel Badgett 

139 Jesse Robbins Rd 
Belfast, ME 04915 

207.232.2447 

February 18, 2020 

TO: The Department of  Environmental Protection and the Board of  Environmental 
Protection 

Hi, my name is Hazel. I am 7 years old. I live on the Little River in Belfast, ME.  

I am worried that Nordic Aquafarms’ fish farm will draw down my family’s well. I am 
also worried that Nordic Aquafarms  will pollute the Bay. I don’t want them to cut down 
too many trees. I am also worried that our town will smell bad. I don’t want the fish farm. 
Thank you for considering my concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Hazel Badgett


